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The County Road to Success and the Bridge to the Future 

 

 
December 28, 2023 

 

 

Delivered via Email 

cryoung@holmesengineer.org 

Christopher R. Young, P.E., P.S. 

Holmes County Engineer    

                    

Re: HOL-CR19-0584 (SFN: 3830713) Replacement 

    

Dear Mr. Young: 

 

Your application for use of LBR funds to replace the above referenced bridge is approved for FY ‘28. The 

project has an estimated FY’ 28 construction cost of $1,857,100 including construction engineering.  The 

projected funding breakdown for the project is as follows: 

 

Construction Contract Estimate (inflated to FY’28):   $1,735,610 

 80% LBR:     $1,388,490 

 15% Credit Bridge    $260,340 

 5% Local Match    $86,780  

  

Construction Engineering Estimate (inflated to FY ‘28):   $121,490 

 80% LBR:     $97,195 

 15% Credit Bridge    $18,225 

 5% Local Match    $6,070 

      

 

Fed Max (at 95%):  $2,049,245 

 

 

By copy of this letter ODOT will be formally advised of this LBR funding approval.  This should permit 

the programming to be completed upon your submittal of the required package to the ODOT District.  Please 

advise CEAO of the PID number and milestone dates once the programming has been completed and the 

project schedule has been established.  Please also coordinate with your MPO to ensure that this project is 

included in their TIP as appropriate.  If you have any questions or need any further information, please feel 

free to contact this office. 

 
Sincerely, 

Craig Forrest 
Craig Forrest 
CSTP/LBR Program Manager 
cc: ODOT District 11; J. Shaner, ODOT Central Office; file 


